
 Each week in November was focused on one of our five core values. The students
were encouraged to show kindness, acceptance for all, fun, respect, and

friendliness. They were inspired by quotes or challenges each morning to
demonstrate these values in school and at home. Whether it be helping a
classmate in the hallways or helping a sibling at home, our students are

constantly showing that they are an Aura School squire! 

This month we also added a section for PBIS information on our school's website!
To check out more information, see weekly spinner winners, and read our

monthly newsletters, visit the "for parents" tab where you will find a link called
PBIS.
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One of our 3rd grade
PBIS winners,

Madison, and her
friend Bronx

decorating the hallway
chalkboard!


